
 

 

10 March 2023 
 
 
Dear Families  
 
Year 6 Pin Award Fundraising 
 
Lenten Alms 
 
Every Friday (starting 17 March until Easter), the Year 6 children will be holding a stall 
at breaktimes to raise money for the those affected by the Earthquake in Turkey.  They 
will be selling purple wrist bands for £1.00 and offering face glitter (Eco-Friendly) for 
50p.  
 
 
 
Red Nose Day – Friday 17 March  
 
This year, Comic Relief is inviting schools to help people live free from poverty, 
violence and discrimination.  Children are invited to come into school in their school 
uniform with a red accessory or red nose.  We are asking for a voluntary donation 
and all donations will go towards supporting those affected by the Earthquake in 
Turkey. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss Thomas & Year 6 


